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 Dansville will continue to partner with IISD, the Kennedy Center, Wharton Center, and the Broad Art 
Museum in order to provide arts integration opportunities in the classroom. Mary Hekman along with 
several elementary teachers, attended the Arts Institute training to begin learning and planning the 
implementation of new activities. 
 

 Dansville students have been returning to various school activities in preparation for the upcoming 
year.  Practices for fall sports and marching band have begun, and a few high school students are 
finishing up credit recovery via the e2020 program. 
 

 Middle School teachers Jessica Guss, Sydney Haag, Linsey Ebert and Pauline Lee were awarded a grant 

to attend training to support student learning. The Reading Apprenticeship program utilizes a 

framework for students to better understand the vocabulary and meaning of reading materials. 

Dansville was pleased to be awarded this grant opportunity and the teachers look forward to 

implementing it in the classroom.   

 

 DHS Juniors Caleb Hodgson and Keshia Overton, were selected to attend the Rotary Youth Leadership 

Camp. Their participation was sponsored by the Williamston Sunrise Rotary Club, which included 

students from Dansville, Webberville and Williamston.  

 

 


